
July 12, 2018 

NW18-013 

 

To:   Northwest Regional Council 

From:   Tony Hickerson (D-2) 

Subject:  PRE-SUBMITTED NEW BUSINESS: Financial Support for Puget Sound Advocates 

for Retirement Action (PSARA) FY2019 

 

 

Background 

At the May, 2018 meeting the NW Regional Council passed NW18-006 “Financial Support for 

(PSARA) Puget Sound Advocates for Retirement Action”.  

 

This motion read “It is moved: The Northwest Council shall budget an annual $1,000 

contribution to the Puget Sound Advocates for Retirement Action, PSARA.” This will support the 

addition of the $1,000 contribution to the FY2020 NW Council budget and all future NW Council 

budgets, but provides no funding for FY2019 (the current SPEEA fiscal year).  

 

Representatives of PSARA have stated that their need for funding is urgent, and request the 

contribution begin this year.  

 

Motion: It is moved: The Northwest Council requests the SPEEA Executive Board make a one-

time contribution of $1,000 to the Puget Sound Advocates for Retirement Action (PSARA) in 

2018, with additional funding in future years as provided for in NW18-006. 
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